Republic of thé Philippines

Department of Education
REGION IX, ZAMBOANGA PENINSULA
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAPITAN CITY

Division Memorandum

No. 459 s.2022

To : Chief, CID
Chief, SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary School Heads/Principal / TIC

All Others Concerned
This Division
From : ROSALI ONTURNQO, JR. PhD

OIC-Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
Chair, HRMPSB )

SUBJECT  : ANNOUNCEMENT OF INTERVIEW AND SCREENING FOR
NQESH 2021 TAKERS IN CATEGORY A

DATE : NOVEMBER 7, 2022

1. Please be informed that there will be an assessment of documents and interview
of NQESH Takers in Category A at 9:00 A.M. on November 10, 2022 at the office
of the OIC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendent.

2. Please bring your original documents for verification purposes.

3. For guidance and dissemination.
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